
ALICE Response Protocol

The Litchfield School District has adopted the ALICE response protocol for emergencies in 

our schools.  Working with state and local law enforcement, this protocol teaches a 

proactive response to school emergencies including intruder emergencies.  

All Litchfield School District employees have been trained in the ALICE protocol, which 

has been shown through recent research to increase the rate of survival during an active 

shooter incident.

You can read more about the ALICE protocol at these links:

Parent Letter   |   Information for Classroom Teachers

ALICE Parent Letter Signed.pdf
ALICE Instruction for Teachers.pdf

